SIVMS

Dear St. Margaret Mary families,

Happy Tuesday! | hope your week off was fantastic! Lots of wonderful things happened this past
week. For one (of course), was the Fair. Throughout the entire week, | was filled with admiration
towards our Fair volunteers as | watched the SMMS community gather together to provide the city of
Lomita with such an exciting event. A thousand thank yous goes out to Ronnie and Skip Richards along
with their very large crew of volunteers who worked tirelessly on our annual Fair. On Tuesday, the
faculty and staff gathered together for a ‘start of the year’ retreat. Led by our very own Activities
Director Sandra Traversa, the faculty/staff were able to ‘re-charge’ for an exciting and successful new
school year. On Thursday, the faculty and staff once again gathered for C.P.R training and in the
afternoon, met with our Resource Coordinator Janette Cardamone to discuss students that need just a
little bit more assistance. Yes, it was quite a productive week for our teachers. As we look ahead to the
new week however, please make a note of the exciting events planned:

1. On Thursday, September 24" the MOM’S CLUB will host our annual ‘Back to School Night.” On
this evening, parents will be able to meet their child’s teacher and listen to an overview of the
academic year. In addition, parents will be informed on programs such as:

Tuesday Homework folders

Academic Probation

Mrs. Chor’s Student Academic Assistance Program

New and Improved Lunch Program

Sports Program

Schoolspeak grading program

Active clergy participation within the school

New elective programs

SCIENCE LAB!

2. On Friday September 25" gt 8:15 a.m , the Faculty and Staff invite you to our ‘BACK TO SCHOOL’
MASS. Please join the entire student body for this wonderful start of the new academic year.

3. SAVE THE DATE! SEPTEMBER 16" marks the date of our first ‘FAMILY FUN NIGHT’ FUNDRAISER.
The location this week will be at ISLANDS RESTAURANT. Please take the night off from cookin’
dinner to raise money for our school!!
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Looking forward to a wonderful week!
Blessings,

Mrs Zimmerman




SNOWCONES are COMING!
This Wed. 9 - 16 - 2015

$2.00/Regular
s S1.00/ Mini
2 Proceeds go to -

Our Computer Resource Lab!

(Wishlist, ipad.2’s + ( 6) 720cChromebooks)

Thank you for your support... Mrs. Cortenbach




